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In an effort to keep you updated on important date deadlines and other information, I will be sending regular 
updates until our trip. 
 
STATEMENT FROM OCEANIA CRUISES 
IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION CONCERNING YOUR CRUISE RESERVATION 
 
The health, safety and security of our guests, crew and communities we visit is our top priority. Due to the 
escalated situation between Russia and Ukraine, we have made the decision to alter itineraries and 
remove Russian and Ukrainian ports from our voyages for the remainder of the year. Our team is 
diligently working to confirm replacement ports and we will advise all impacted guests and travel advisors 
as soon as possible. We share your disappointment and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused, but also hope you understand the necessity of this action. 
  
Due to this unfortunate event, if you booked shore excursions in any of the affected ports through 
Oceania Cruises, they will be automatically canceled and refunded to the original form of payment. No 
further action is required on your part; your refund will be processed within 14 days.  
 
If you have any questions please contact me. We will maintain a FAQ list with answers on the meeting 
website at Here so your question(s) may appear for others to reference in the future. 
 
Thank you again for all of your comments and suggestions. 
Bob 
___________________________________ 
Bob Newman, MCC 
CLIA Certified Master Cruise Counsellor 
Cruise Brothers 
820 Bald Hill Road 
Warwick, RI  02886   USA 
My Hours are Monday thru Friday 11 AM - 6 PM (ET) 
(888) 278-7776 
or (401) 223-4711 
Fax (508) 276-0187 
bnewman@cruisebrothers.com 
Click here to join our email list 

       

https://meetings.theaestheticsociety.org/cruise/index.php
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http://eepurl.com/bnzLhn
https://www.facebook.com/CruiseExpertBob
https://twitter.com/CruiseExpertBob


 

 
 


